Thank you for being here.
A special thank you to Judy Rowe, our Town of Sand Lake

Historian, for the information she provided and also her guidance.

This video part of the program is only meant to be thought-
provoking, and hopefully we will have some audience interaction,
which will be the real highlight of this evening’s presentation.

So don’t be shy, and speak up!

Also a big thank you to Ross French, the keeper of the pictures.

- Michael St. Germain
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